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Dear Shoreline City Council,

Please vote NO on on all rezoning plans for 185th substation.  I have been attending
 various community meetings and council on this for the past year, and beleive that the I have
 been seriously mislead by employees of The City of Shoreline on what the neiborhood
 citizens want, what the plan will do to the neighborhood and how it will move forward.  

I was directly told at the 185th street meetings and in phone conversations with the City's
 Senior Planner, that I was in the minority in my concerns about the destruction of the
 character of the neighborhood.  the Senior Planner told me residents either "didn't care, want
 to cash in by selling, or are afraid of change".  She told me that Shoreline would not be able to
 get the lightrail station or federal funding if we did not do the proposed radical changes from
 the 185th street Station all the way to Aurora.

The evidence now shows these statements to be untrue.  

I urge you to drastically scale down the rezone, give the citizens several more months to
 become informed and respond.  Vote no for now.

-Lorn Richey, MPA
185th and Meridian
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